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All of us in the Eugene Springfield area had a huge scare on Labor Day of 2020 

when wild fires spread rapidly due to high winds and almost made it to the 

Springfield/Eugene areas. Our neighbors up the Mckenzie had to flee for their lives 

and many lost everything. A wildfire, icestorm, flood or high wind storm can happen 

again. We must all be prepared and HB 3170 is needed to help in the aftermath of a 

a horrendous climate change disaster. More will be coming. 


